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Youth Action Summit is right around the corner! 

Attention Pembina County 

students! The Youth Action 

Summit is for North Dakota 

youth in middle and high 

school who are passionate 

about making positive 

impacts in their school, 

community, and state to 

prevent the next generation 

from a lifelong addiction to 

nicotine. 

Have you driven south on 1-29 recently? If so, 

you may have seen the billboard just north of 

Drayton that was sponsored by Pembina 

County Public Health. The billboard was put 

up in July and is currently holding that space 

for the time being.  

If you or someone you know is struggling to 

quit smoking or vaping, give our office a call 

at 265-4248. There are resources available to 

help you quit. 



 

Coming soon to a community near you! 

 

It’s hard to believe it is already that time of 

year again.  Public Health will have 

vaccination clinics at area communities 

starting at the end of September. As always, 

if any of these days don’t work for you, 

please give our office a call, and we can set 

up an appointment. 

We can all help prevent suicide. September 

is National Suicide Awareness month. A time 

when communities can come together and 

share their stories and resources to help 

spread awareness about suicide. The goal is 

to prevent individuals from taking their own 

lives. 

Pembina County Behavioral Health Coalition 

hosted a 5K run/walk on September 7th for 

Suicide Awareness Month.  We hope to 

make this an annual event. The coalition is 

made up of community members from all 

walks of life, such as: law enforcement, 

educators, administration, counselors, 

nurses, and students. Their mission is to 

increase the wellbeing of Pembina County’s 

population by communicating consistent, 

positive, and relevant messages through 

coordinated behavioral health efforts. 



Pembina County Public 

Health would like to 

extend a “Thank You!” to 

every Pembina County 

Park for partnering this 

summer to promote 

exercise within our 

county. Two different 

projects were completed 

within Crystal, St. 

Thomas, Cavalier, 

Drayton, Pembina, 

Neche, and Walhalla 

parks. All parks received 

community movement 

boxes to have for use in 

their communities. 

Pembina County Public 

Health utilized 

Community Engagement 

grant funding to 

purchase equipment 

such as frisbees, balls, 

jump ropes, and chalk to 

encourage people of all 

ages to get out and 

move! The other project 

includes permanent 

movement opportunities 

painted by local artist, 

Ava Kemnitz. At this 

time, she has completed 

three designs in the 

Cavalier City Park. Plans 

are in the works for 

bringing this opportunity 

to other Pembina County 

Parks! Keep up the great 

work, Pembina County! 

Pembina County is on the Move! 
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Call to schedule a FREE 

Narcan Training for you 

or your business. 

301 Dakota Street W #2 

Cavalier, ND 58220 

Phone: (701) 265-4248 
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